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Graeff, Melissa

From: Anita Caraway <sunrise24hr@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October30, 2018 147 PM
To: PW, CC Reg Changes
Subject: Harrisburg public hearing

NOV —22018

Independent Regulatory
Review commission

Sent from my iPhone
Regulation Under 3290.31(a)(2)
Most of the family providers who are without a high school diploma are seniors. These Providers for the most part are
taking care of their grandchildren or relatives. Most of them have been providing childcare for 25 to 30 years and will be
retiring in the next five years or less. They are in compliance and are able to maintain their certificate of compliance.
The children that are in there care will unfortunately be put on a waiting list and still be in the providers care until care
can be provided. Each year we are face with this change. Moving forward we are asking that providers without their high
school diploma be grandfathered in and those who are interested in starting a business in 2019 and beyond have their
high school diploma.
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